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Thursday, 8 August 2024 

 

2024 NFP Director Award for Excellence 
 

Angie Paskevicius FAICD has been announced as the winner of the Australian Institute of 

Company Directors 2024 Director Award for Excellence in the WA Not-for-Profit Sector. 

This award recognises Ms Paskevicius for her contribution to the Western Australian 

community through her board work in the Not-For-Profit sector. 

 

Ms Paskevicius is an experienced Board Chair, Non-Executive Director and CEO whose 

career spans more than 30 years as a health practitioner, senior executive, business 

owner, executive coach, and Non-Executive Director in the Private, Public and Not-for-

Profit sectors. 

 

Angie currently chairs the boards of PathWest, 360 Health + Community and Leadership 

WA, and is an executive coach at Angie P Coaching. She is formally qualified at Masters 

level in Business Leadership, is a Fellow and Graduate of the AICD, a Fellow of the 

Australian Institute of Management, and a Fellow of the Institute of Public Administration of 

Australia in WA. 

 

WA Division Council President Jane Cutler said she was delighted to announce Ms 

Paskevicius as this year’s award winner, recognising her hard work and commitment to 

excellence and integrity. 

“I would like to extend the AICD’s appreciation to Angie as a leader committed to 

supporting the practise of excellence in governance in the not-for-profit sector, which is 

such an important part of the WA community.” 

Ms Paskevicius thanked the AICD and said she was honoured to receive the NFP Director 

Award for Excellence which she hoped would be a positive driver for acknowledgement 

of the critical work of the not-for-profit sector.    
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